

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR-ELECT ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER

October 29, 2003

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein United States Senator 331 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Feinstein,

As the Governor-elect, I would like to express my strong support for advancing federal legislation on the CALFED Bay-Delta program. I strongly urge Congress to reauthorize the federal contribution to CALFED in order to encourage the participating federal agencies to fully engage in a partnership with the State of California and the stakeholders of the CALFED program.

I share your belief that CALFED can provide a long-term comprehensive plan to address challenges in the Bay-Delta region by balancing water resource management issues including supply, quality, and ecosystem restoration.

I therefore support the efforts that you, Congressman Ken Calvert, and the entire California Congressional Delegation are taking to help California implement this important program.

Sincerely,

Arnold Schwarzenegger GOVERNOR-ELECT